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28.4.23 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 28.4.23 
  
This week has been another busy one – lots of our Year 3 and 4 children did their Level 1 
Bikeability training on Monday.  The instructors were very pleased with the focus and good 
listening shown by the children and were very complimentary about behaviour.  Well done! 
 
Also, on Wednesday, 4 of our Year 5 children took part in a Maths Challenge at Histon and 
Impington Park School, with lots of teams from the area.  The children represented us very well 
and excelled in the ‘extra thinks’ category (extra problems to solve when the main ones had been 
completed) – a fantastic achievement! 
 
On Thursday, it was lovely to have Class 10 to present their assembly, and we have begun today 
with a story swap, where half of each class swaps with half of another to share stories together.  
This is always something we enjoy a lot! 
 
This afternoon, I will be meeting with our School Council reps to hear their feedback on good 
things in school, any worries and their ideas for our Healthy Lifestyles week which will be coming 
up soon. 
 
In school next week: 
Bank Holiday Monday:  School will be closed for the early May Bank Holiday. 
Tuesday – industrial action:  Tuesday is proposed as a strike day – please see Mr Tull’s letter, 
which has been emailed to you today, for information. 
Wednesday - Reading Ambassadors:  Our class Reading Ambassadors will have their half-
termly meeting with Mrs Dowdall.   
Thursday – Year 3 Mini-Olympics:  On Thursday morning, our Year 3 classes will be taking part 
in a Mini-Olympics sports festival at Chesterton Community College.   
Friday – Class 5 assembly:  We look forward to watching Class 5 presenting their class 
assembly, which will be in the Expressive Arts hall at 9am.  Parents and carers are very welcome 
to come along! 
Friday – Eco-Committee:  On Friday afternoon, our Eco-Committee members will be meeting 
with Mr Sapsford.   
 
Flyer from the Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA):  Mrs Din has asked me to share the 
attached flyer with you from Amanda Gilbert, about support available from her for parents/carers.   
 
GDPR privacy notices:  As we now move into a time of statutory assessments, Mr Tull has asked 
me to remind you that, in the GDPR section of the school website, there are a range of privacy 
notices which contain detailed information on how pupil data is managed in accordance with 
GDPR. Link here:  Arbury Primary School - Privacy Notices 
 
 

https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/gdpr/426513


 

  

As always, please do contact us if we can be of help.  If you have any specifically KS1 questions, 
please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly 
involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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